James Cappleman

Dear James,

Last night several members of the 46th Ward Zoning Committee contacted me to express concern about Lake Alen, our representative at the meeting, and his advocacy against the 4600 Marine Drive Development being considered. Unfortunately, our representative to the meeting did not act in the manner we intended and advocated a position and voted in a manner that didn't represent what we had authorized earlier.

Because of the difference between his action and our intention, I called a special meeting of the Northalsted Business Alliance Board this morning to review what occurred and decide how to address it. The Board voted to issue this letter to you requesting that the vote for our Chamber be changed to a YES in support of the development.

Once again, the Board regrets that this occurred and hope that it can be resolved in this manner. Going forward the Northalsted Business Alliance will resume being represented by having Mark Liberson or me in attendance, and I am confident that either of us will properly represent our intentions going forward.

Please let me know if any additional steps are needed to correct this error.

Thank you for your assistance,

Rámesh Ariyanayakam

President

North Halsted Business Alliance

June 11th, 2021